
 
 

Passing of Our Beloved Brother, Russell Walters 
 
Michael Balcomb 
December 13, 2013 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our beloved brother, Russell Walters, passed away on Thursday, December 12 in Maryland. Let us 

support his family during this important time and pray for his victorious transition to a glorious new life 

in the spiritual world. 

 

Following is a message from his pastor, Ernest Patton. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - 

 

Passing of Russell Walters 

 

Our dear brother, Russell Walters of Wheaton, Maryland, passed on to the spirit world at 8:00 AM on 

Thursday, December 12. He and his wife, Anita, were blessed by True Parents in the 1800 Couple 

Blessing and served with dedication and loyalty in public missions in the United States and as 

missionaries to Chile. They settled in Maryland and are the parents of four children. 

 

This summer, Russ had a brain tumor that was partially removed, but he was not able to fully recover. 

 

Please offer your prayers and support for the family. Further information of his life and the details of his 

Seonghwa Ceremony will be forthcoming. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ernest and Keiko Patton 

 

 

 

 


